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DATES FOR YOUR DIARIES 

FRIDAY 10TH MAY – YrR/KS1 DISCO 

FRIDAY 17TH MAY – KS2 DISCO  

SATURDAY 29TH JUNE – SUMMER FAIR  

_________________________________________________________________ 

                     DISCOS                        

 
The PTA are hosting their popular Disco evenings for the children on the following dates.  
 
YrR/ KS1 – Friday 10th May in Acorn Hall  
 
YrR: 3.30pm- 4.15pm  
YR1: 4.30pm – 5.15pm  
YR2: 5.30pm – 6.15pm  
 
KS2  - Friday 17th May in Oak Hall 
 
Years 3 & 4 – 5.00pm – 6.15pm 
Years 5 & 6 – 6.30pm – 7.45pm  
 
Tickets will be £4 each. More information will be released on Parent mail shortly.  
 
We can’t wait to see your children there!  
 

PTA NEWS 
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SUMMER FAIR 

 
The PTA are in the process of planning and organising the school Summer Fair.  This will 
be held of Saturday 29th June. Save the date! More info coming soon.  
 
If you would like to help out at the summer fair or run a stall please get in touch with us 
as we would be grateful for your help. Email us at woodlandsprimarypta@gmail.com 

________________________________________________________________ 

Second Hand Uniform 

The PTA are always grateful for your uniform donations, your items help to raise money 
for the school and helps other parents make uniform affordable. It also stops items 
going to landfill! However, we have had some unusual items donated recently. 

Here is a reminder of what we can resell/ use at our uniform pop up shops. 

• Logo/ Non Logo Sweatshirts 

• Logo/ Non Logo Cardigans  

• Logo Fleeces  

• Logo/ Non Logo PE Hoodies  

• Logo/ Non Logo PE T-shirts 

• Navy PE bottoms (Joggers, Leggings, shorts)  

• Grey Trousers, shorts, skirts and pinafores 

• Gingham (Blue & White) Summer dresses 

• Bookbags and Logo Hats 

Items of uniform for the clothing bin 
 

• White school t-shirts/ Shirts 

• Socks or tights  

• Knickers or pants/ boxers 

• Any other uniform with holes/ stains 

• Paired shoes  

• Logo uniform from other schools  

______________________________________________________________________ 
 

Fancy Dress/ Costume Donations 
 
If you have any costumes taking up space in your cupboards that you no longer need please 
donate them to the PTA via the box in Acorn reception.  
 
This will help so many parents from having to buy new costumes each time there is a school 
events and will prevent items of clothing going to landfill by helping us re-use them.  
 
Anything you can donate will be greatly appreciated! 

mailto:woodlandsprimarypta@gmail.com
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 _____________________________________________ 

Next Committee Meeting:   Tuesday 11th June 2024 at 7pm. In Staffroom. 


